
 

Aldermaston C.E. Primary School 
Wasing Lane, Aldermaston, Berkshire, RG7 4LX 

Tel: 0118 9713362 
Text: 0118 3240216 

Email: enquiries@aldermaston.w-berks.sch.uk 
Website: www.aldermaston.org.uk 

Mrs. M Higgs - Headteacher 

 
 

4th October 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian of children in Owls, Kingfishers and Starlings 
 
Parents Evening – Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th October 2022 
 
In order for your child to achieve their best we need to work together. We know that the children that do 
best in our school are the ones where parents, school and child are all pulling in the same direction. One 
of the most important ways in which we do this is to have a face to face meeting where we discuss each 
child’s strengths and weaknesses. Every family should have one of these meetings for each child. 
 
Booking your appointment – the easy way! 
Our next parents’ evening for your child’s group is on Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th October. These 
meetings can be booked through our online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your 
own appointment times with teachers and receive an email confirmation. If you don’t have internet access 
or would prefer to book in person, please visit or phone the office where our staff will be happy to make a 
booking for you. 
 
The online booking system for appointments is currently open and will remain open until Tuesday 11th 
October at 11pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://aldermastonce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointment and login with 
your child’s information. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
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